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Greek City-States Similarities Differences 

Argos ●​ Trades 
●​ A member of a league 
●​ Near some type of 

body of water 

●​ The geography is a 
plain with a hot and 
dry climate during the 
summer and cold and 
wet climate during the 
winter 

●​ There was no arable 
land so Agros had to 
fight for food  

●​ Invented the coinage 
system 

●​ Active in art like 
sculpting 

●​ Government was a 
Monarchy 

●​ They did not allow 
their army to help with 
the persian wars.  

Megara  ●​ Trades 
●​ A member of a league 
●​ Near some type of 

body of water.  

●​ Neighbors of Corinth 
●​ Boys were only 

allowed to go to 
school at age 7-14 

●​ Did trading with 
Corinth 

●​ Got coinage from 
Corinth 

●​ A member of the 
Peloponnesian 
League but aligned 
with the Athens.  

Corinth  ●​ Trades 
●​ A member of a league 
●​ Near some type of 

body of water 

●​ A monarchy  
●​ Many people were 

unemployed  
●​ People who were 

unemployed joined a 
public works program 
that the government 
created. 

●​ Create own type of 
coinage 

●​ Boys were only 
allowed to go to 
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school at age 7-14 
●​ Did trading with 

Megara 

Athens ●​ Trades 
●​ A member of a league 
●​ Near some type of 

body of water 

●​ The leader of the 
Delian League. 

●​ Forced other 
kingdoms to pay or 
give goods for 
alliance.  

●​ Controlled a silver 
mine.  

●​ Protection had to be 
paid to have it.  

Sparta ●​ Trades 
●​ A member of a league 
●​ Near some type of 

body of water 

●​ Does not want to be in 
war. 

●​ Does not do a lot of 
trade 

●​ Does not force people 
into paying to be in 
their alliance. 

●​ Oppose to democracy 
●​ Tries to keep their 

own territory.  
●​ The leader to the 

Peloponnesian 
League 

 


